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The Greens at Chester 
491 Route 208, Suite 319 

Monroe, NY 10950 
 
 
January 29, 2021 
 
 
Supervisor Robert Valentine 
Town of Chester 
1786 Kings Highway 
Chester, New York 10918 
 
Re:  Town of Chester Community Development Preservation Fund  
 
Dear Honorable Supervisor:  
 
We support the concept of preservation of open land in the Town of Chester through 
various means, including but not limited to encouraging cluster developments, high 
density zoning with accompanying allocations for open and/or public space, and the 
judicious and non-discriminatorily applied use of public tax revenue to purchase open 
land to be preserved for public use. If such legislation were to be presented to the Office 
of the Governor in the future we would support his approval of this legislation. 
 
Very truly yours,  
 
 
The Greens at Chester 
 

By: ______________________ 

 
 
 
 


